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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

January 8, 2025 

 
WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT’S FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

REPORTS SUCCESSFUL ANNUAL AUDIT  

 Williamsburg County School District received an unmodified opinion on its annual 
financial audit. The district maintains a $13,747,879 fund balance, which satisfies the 
required state percentage. Wendy R. Fulton, CFO of Williamsburg County School District, 
stated, “I have a great team to work with and we are very meticulous in our work. We are 
truly good stewards of our state, federal and taxpayers’ dollars and always strive to do 
what’s in the best financial interests of our staff and scholars.” The audit disclosed no 
instances of noncompliance to the financial statements.    
 The Office of Sheheen, Hancock & Godwin, the auditing firm for WCSD, summary of 
results states that no material weaknesses in internal control over major programs were 
disclosed by the audit. No significant deficiencies in internal control over major programs 
were disclosed by the audit. Therefore, the audit disclosed no audit findings. 
 Under the leadership of Mrs. Fulton, the district has maintained an audit of no 
findings for the past six years. 
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